
Reverend
E. P. Doyle, O.P.
St. Thomas Aquinas Priory 
Providence College 
Providence, RI 02918

Dear Paul,

I extend to you the congratulations of the entire Province of St. Joseph on the occasion of your Golden 
Anniversary in the Dominican Priesthood.

Your Dominican life in various assignments, particularly your outstanding career in the Army and your 
years of service at Providence College, have contributed enormously to the effectiveness and influence of 
our Order among God's people and service to the Church.

May God reward you for your life of dedication and fidelity. We rejoice with you on this uniquely happy 
Priestly Anniversary.

Fraternally in St. Dominic,

Thomas J. Ertle, O.P.

29 March 1989


